
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the December edition of our Sheffield CU Passport Activity Newsletter.   
 

It’s packed with fun activities happening during the Christmas holidays – from rounding up reindeer 
and writing letters to Santa, to football, arts and crafts, horse riding, science, reading challenges,  
music and gaming! There really is something for EVERYONE! 
 

In here you’ll find activities taking place across the city in the school holidays – and if your  
child has a Passport to Learning, they’ll be able to earn CU credits for taking part in all of them!  You can buy a Passport 
to Learning (£3.50) from any Sheffield Library (if you attend a Sheffield School or are a member of our Home Education 
scheme). Some of the activities are FREE while some will need to be paid for, and some require booking in advance.   
 

During 2020 and 2021, we published daily CU Home Learning Challenges and we reached 98 of them by the end of the 
school year! As they were so successful, we continued publishing challenges during the school holidays and the great 
news is that they’re all still available for you to download and complete, so have a look for the links to access them on 
the next page.  There is information on how you can claim CU credits for completing these challenges if you normally 
attend a Sheffield school and have a Passport to Learning.  
 

If you see challenges published by other CUs, then do feel free to complete them. To claim your CU credits for these, 
you’ll need to fill in our online form: https://bit.ly/claimSCUcreditsbeyondSheffield We LOVE to see photos of your 
learning, so do email them to us at CU@sheffield.gov.uk  
 

You can find Learning Destinations in Sheffield and beyond at www.childrensuniversity.co.uk or see our latest list at the 
end of the newsletter. We’ve also included Rotherham and Doncaster CU Learning Destination lists too! 
 

If you would like to join our Parent/Carer Mailing list to receive updates, activity information and news, please email 
CU@sheffield.gov.uk. Otherwise, make sure you’re following us on social media for our activity news and other regular 
updates!  In the meantime, stay safe, stay happy, have fun and keep learning!     
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Home Learning Challenges! 
              

We published 98 Home Learning Challenges during 
the summer 2021 – everything from making sock puppets 
to mini Olympics, and curating your own museum to 
making slime!  

 
Find them all here: 
https://bit.ly/SCUHomeLearningChallenges1-98  

 
 
 
 
We published 5-part collections of challenges themed around the seven 
continents of the world!  
 

Find them all here: https://bit.ly/CUContinentsChallenges  
 

 
 

 
 

We published collections of Home Learning Challenges for the school holidays.  
Find them here: 
 
Christmas holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUWinterHomeLearningChallenge2020  
 
February holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUFeb2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 
Easter holidays: 
https://bit.ly/SCUEaster2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 
Spring holidays: https://bit.ly/SCUSpring2021HomeLearningChallenge  
 

 
  
We also published a series of Home Learning Challenges focusing on 
essential life skills we believe every child and young person should be 
developing. These were published on our social media channels on a 
Monday and Friday during Term Time.  
 
Find them here:  https://bit.ly/SCUWeeklyEssentialSkillsChallenges  
 
 
 
 

To claim your CU credits, see below… 
ATTEND A SHEFFIELD SCHOOL (or be part of our Home Education scheme): you’ll need to 
have a CU Passport to Learning, then click this link - https://bit.ly/claimSCUcreditsbeyondSheffield  
ATTEND A CU SCHOOL IN ANOTHER AREA: Contact your local CU centre or school for the CU 
Activity Stamp Code to enter into CU online to claim your credit/s (Sheffield families please note: 
Sheffield CU does NOT yet use CU Online) 
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https://bit.ly/SCUWinterHomeLearningChallenge2020
https://bit.ly/SCUFeb2021HomeLearningChallenge
https://bit.ly/SCUEaster2021HomeLearningChallenge
https://bit.ly/SCUSpring2021HomeLearningChallenge
https://bit.ly/SCUWeeklyEssentialSkillsChallenges
https://bit.ly/claimSCUcreditsbeyondSheffield


 



 

Brearley Bear’s Reindeer Round-up 

 
Brearley Bear is back with a fab new 
adventure in Sheffield city centre 
 
Christmas Day is coming. Santa’s big day is 
almost here. But what’s this? Oh no! All eight 
of Santa’s reindeers have broken free. Santa 
calls on his best friend Brearley Bear to help 
round them up. Brearley needs to get the 
reindeer back to Santa so that he can deliver 
the presents on time! 
 
Starting on Saturday, 26 November and 
running until Christmas Eve, the Reindeer 
Round-up can be completed by anyone and is 
completely free. Every child that finds all the 
missing reindeer will receive a special gift. 
 
Collect 2 CU credits in your Passport to 
Learning! 
 

With eight reindeer missing Brearley Bear needs the children of Sheffield to help him find Burny, Abbey, Wadsley, 
Neepsy, Wharny, Heeley, Arby and of course Rudolph! They're hiding at venues in Sheffield city centre. 
 
To take part, pick up a Reindeer Locator guide from Bearley's Christmas HQ on Surrey Street (next door to the 
Winter Garden). Alternatively, download a copy of the guide at sheffieldchristmastrail.com  
 
Track down each of the missing reindeer by following the rhyming clues. 
 
Once you've found all eight reindeer, head back to Brearley's Christmas HQ to receive a free Christmas treat for 
every child. Collect your CU credits here too! 
 
The Sheffield Christmas Trail…Brearley Bear and the Reindeer Round-up runs from 26 November – 24 
December. Brearley's Christmas HQ (Surrey Street, next to the Winter Garden) will be open daily from 10am to 
5pm Monday-Saturday (7pm Thursdays) and 10am to 4pm Sundays. It will be open 10am to 4pm on Christmas 
Eve. (Please note it will be closed on Monday, 5 December from 12 noon.) 
 

Santa’s Study 

  
Join us for an immersive family experience set in the 
magical festive setting of Santa’s Study. Enter our 
enchanted forest to reveal a fun, playful space with lots of 
funny details to be discovered when you enter Santa's 
warm and cosy study. 
 
This is Santa’s study, where he comes to read and answer 
letters and do all his planning.  
 
He’s busy up at the North Pole at the moment making all 
the toys but he usually comes here late at night to write and 
think.  
 
Whilst Santa's away, the elves are on hand to provide a 
warm, festive welcome to children who want to come and 
write their letters to the Big Man. 
 
Children can then leave their letters on Santa's desk in his 
special in-tray. Collect 1 CU credit in your Passport to 
Learning 
 
Located at Orchard Square, Santa’s Study will be open at 
weekends from Saturday 26 November until Christmas Eve 
(10am - 5pm Saturday, 11am - 4pm Sunday), 4pm-7pm 
Thursdays and daily from week commencing 19 December. 
 

Visit https://www.brearleybear.co.uk/ 
for more information  
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsheffieldbid.us12.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D99eb649517c5972c26c4f4f3d%26id%3Dd5e8f0d26e%26e%3D6d08c9b899&data=05%7C01%7Chelen.oades%40sheffield.gov.uk%7Ccaa5ba62b3744d552a7f08dac101dbdc%7Ca1ba59b9720448d8a3607770245ad4a9%7C0%7C0%7C638034511002790058%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8EdO%2FlzCNI8SX21%2FlZbEz3Qn%2FW9xwBpYy2xR3URJOgg%3D&reserved=0
https://www.brearleybear.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

The Winter Mini Challenge encourages children to keep up their reading habits over the winter 
holidays, with a free-to-access website featuring rewards for reading and reviewing books.  
 
Taking part in the Winter Mini Challenge is simple.  All children need to do is read at least three 
books of their choice between 1st December and 20th February and add them to their online 
profile at www.wintermini.org.uk Reaching their online reading goal will unlock a limited-edition 
virtual badge and a special Winter Mini Challenge certificate to print off and keep. 
 
All Sheffield Libraries will be supporting this year’s Winter Mini Challenge, on completion of their 
challenge all children with a Passport to Learning can collect 3 credits from their local library.  All 
they will need to do is to show their certificate to one of our library staff and get their Passport to 
Learning signed and add their details to the CU register there. If you’re unable to print this off at 
home, you can do so at your library free of charge.  

 

http://www.wintermini.org.uk/


   



 
 



 
 



 



 
 


